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"Cardinal" by Tom Helfert. 

 

Russian & Georgian Dancers to Perform 
January 30  

  
 

The Golden Gates Ensemble from Russia and Georgia will be 
performing in concert at the Omaha Center on Saturday, 
January 30th at 6:30pm.   The Performers - age 14 to 25 - 
share traditional folk music and dance as a way to foster 
international friendships.  The 14-member group is touring 
America for five weeks and we are excited to have them stop 
by the Village to share their music with our community.  This 
family-friend event is free and is open to the public.  

A Picture is Worth a 
Thousand Words 

  
"Heron" by Rick Friedle 
 

Interested in learning how to capture 
beautiful photographs?  The Arts 
Center of North Arkansas’s 
Photography Club was formed in 2015 
to provide a forum for area residents 
to learn and hone photography skills. 
The Club meets the third Saturday 
each month at the Arts Center in the 



 

 

Celebrating 100 Years of Camping   

  
 

Did you know the land now occupied by Cherokee Village has 
a strong historic connection to camping and scouting?  
 

In 1916, the Memphis Council’s Boy Scout camp (Kia Kima) 
and Camp Miramichee (YWCA camp) were founded along the 
banks of the South Fork River on land that now sits within and 
just outside of the Cherokee Village city limits. Shortly after 
1916 a Girl Scout camp (Kiwani) was established nearby and 
in the early 1940’s another Boy Scout camp (Cedar Valley) 
was established just up river. 
  

In September the Cherokee Village community will join 
former OKK and Miramichee campers to celebrate 100 years 
of camping along the South Fork River. The celebration will 
take place at the sites of each camp and also in the Village 
Town Center from September 16 to 18, 2016. Former campers 
and visitors will be able to enjoy the beauty of the recently 
restored OKK camp and a weekend full of family-friendly 
activities. Stay tuned in here for more details about the 
“Celebrating 100 Years of Camping” weekend.   
  

 Lot Next Door Opportunity EXTENDED!  

  
Thanks to an overwhelming response from Property Owners 
the opportunity to purchase the lot next door at a discounted 
price has been extended. This is an exclusive offer to existing 
Owners. Visit www.mycherokeevillage.com/lotnextdoor to 
learn more. 

Village Town Center. Meetings 
include guest speakers, basics of 
photography, still-life and outdoor 
photography and topics for members 
to show their skills. Members range 
from very skilled to the photo 
novice. All are invited to join and are 
welcomed to attend.  For the next 
meeting (February 20) members and 
new participants are asked to bring 
their camera for a session to learn 
how to get the most out of your 
camera. Questions about the 
Photography Club may be directed to 
Tom Helfert at 920-344-0776. 
  

Get into the Swing of It 

  
 

Make sure to mark your calendar to 
participate in one or more of the 
Village’s 10 golf tournaments 
scheduled from May to October.  The 
Spring River Open’s 3-person 
scramble on May 21-22 will kick off 
the tournament season. Visit 
www.mycherokeevillage.com/news 
to see a full list of tournaments and 
dates.   
 

Follow us on Facebook 
and Twitter! 
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